
To whom it may concern, 

 

"The Bike Yard" in Aberdeen. The bar opened up last year during the pandemic right next to a 

residential area and noise pollution from the bar is unbearable . I recently learned from talking to the 

organisers that the bar intends to reopen for this summer, operating Thursdays to Sundays until 

11pm each night. Due to the majority of the bar space being outside and the fact that they have DJs 

playing at the space, this is not acceptable right next to a residential area. While last year they had 

the same licence to operate until 11pm they were consistently playing music beyond this. 

Sometimes even until 2 am despite the police being called on them.  

 

 

Regards 


